## Capital Campaign Update – August 4, 2023

Construction progress continues on the restroom expansion project. Last week workers from Northwest Contracting poured the concrete floor in the area of the new restrooms, and H.A. Thompson & Sons put in the piping for in-floor heat. Next, workers will complete pouring the upper walls of the restrooms. We are currently in the middle of Priority 2023 of our capital campaign. Look inside this bulletin to see the campaign progress and how much we still have to raise to reach this year's goal.

## If you haven't given to the campaign yet, here are 3 simple options for giving:

- Donation envelopes have been mailed to all households and are also available in the pews. Make check payable to Cathedral of the Holy Spirit and deposit in the Mass collection basket, one of the church drop boxes, or send to the parish office by mail (519 Raymond St., Bismarck, ND 58501). Please write Capital Campaign in the memo line.
- 2. Give through Faith Direct, our online giving program. Go to membership.faithdirect.net/ND645. If you're not signed up for Faith Direct, click on the blue "Make a One-Time Gift Now" button. If you have a Faith Direct account, sign in and click on the "75th Anniversary Capital Campaign" option.
- 3. Scan the QR code below with your smartphone and enter your payment information.

